
 

Dear Community Partner, 

 

Georgia Piedmont Technical College’s Economic Development division has partnered with several local 

nonprofit organizations to develop this year’s Science Technology Engineering and Math (STEM) Camp for 

middle and high school students. The organizations include CERM Legacy Foundation, The Becoming 

Project, Wundregrubs, Pharoah’s Conclave, Pitch Play Co., Opportunity Runway, and Start with Me. The 

STEM Camp will be held June 10 through June 14. 

STEM education equips students with skills that are essential in today's world. It helps children to think 

critically, solve problems, and make decisions based on data and evidence. Additionally, STEM education 

opens up a world of possibilities for children, as it prepares them for a wide range of careers, from science 

and technology to medicine, engineering, and beyond.  

 

We need your support in order to provide this opportunity at no cost to the students.  Your help will allow 

us to provide: 

 food, beverages, and snacks 

 commemorative t-shirt and souvenir 

 science/engineering kits   

 instructional supplies  

We are offering sponsorship opportunities at five different camp-themed levels: 

 Company 
name on back 
of t-shirt 

Company 
name and logo 
on back of t-
shirt 

Printed 
collateral 
included in 
camper’s 
registration 
bag 

Extensive 
company 
branding 
across all event 
platforms and 
communication 

Promotional 
table and  
sponsor 
spotlight 
session closing 
celebration 

Sidekick 
$1,000 

x     

Heroic 
$2,500 

x x    

Superpower 
$5,000 

x x x   

Legendary 
$10,000 

x x x x  

Supernova 
$20,000 

x x x x x 

 

Contributions to the STEM Camp are managed by the Georgia Piedmont Technical College Foundation. The 

Georgia Piedmont Technical College Foundation is a 501(c) 3 organization, and your contributions are tax 

deductible. 



 

 

 

 

You can find more information about the STEM Camp by visiting https://www.gptc.edu/summer-stem-

camp/.   If you would like to be included as a sponsor or have any questions or other ways that you are able 

to support this initiative, please contact me at the information listed below. 
 

Regards,  

 
Dr. Alvie Coes, III 

Vice President, Economic Development 

Email: coesa@gptc.edu 

Phone: 404.297.9522 ext. 1169 
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